
 

October 2013
TidBits:
Silver Opportunity...
One of our most favorite 
vendors, Jerry with Singaraja 
Silver is coming this month. 
Sterling silver and gold 
vermeil beads & findings 
galore: see before you buy- 
(no shipping to pay either!)
Come to light and spacious 
Zayzly Arts, 
2701 N. 12th ave, 
Tuesday, October 29 
from 10am to 5 pm.

Talented ECBS member 
Laurie Flynn will be featured 
in the new show at Quayside 
Gallery- Strings and Things 
and Sealing Wax and Other 
Fancy Stuff 
Opening Party Oct. 11, 
5-8pm, 15 E. Zarragossa st.
Show runs until Nov. 10
Laurie will also have her 
wonderful batik, macrame 
and other goodies at our 
show in Dec.
Many former and current 
ECBS members belong to 
Quayside Gallery- it's a 
great place to check them 
out!

  

General Meeting October 21, 2013
   Happy Tracks bracelet with Diane Ostrander
  See page two for our October meeting project- sure 
looks pretty! Also at the meeting our favorite African 
trader will be bringing beads of metal, wood, glass, 
shell etc.. old and new, wonderful treasures for us to 
explore. Don't miss it.

                   On the Show...
  Contracts will be out this month for our holiday 
show December 7. Besides being a great venue for 
our members alone, show proceeds fund ECBS 
activities including our beloved bead retreat. It also 
helps pay our teachers each month and allows us to be 
effective and progressive as a society. We need 
member/vendor participation to succeed every year. 
So...whip up some original work and come join the 
fun! 
  It is also permissible to offer merchandise for resale- 
beads and beadwork supplies only please. Our 
customers have mentioned that they'd like to see more 
loose beads and supplies.
  

                  About the Retreat...
  The deadline for teaching apps for the bead retreat is 
coming up soon. We still need wire wrapping and 
metalsmithing teachers. We even have a special room 
for pounding metals and making noise in! Contact 
Allida at 251-533-5108 or tewerman@gulftel.com
P.S. Allida would be thrilled to see a few more 
responses to the survey she recently sent!
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